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MASTER HOW TO SPEED READ AND ANALYZE PEOPLE!Do you have it in you to read people
correctly through verbal and nonverbal clues they are continuously and subconsciously giving
away?The magic weapon to understanding and helping people is to identify their inner feelings
and emotions. People who are able to identify the feelings of others and channel them in the
right direction can be wonderful leaders. It will not only help your personal relationships, but it
will also increase your professional performance and social skill.Do you believe everything we
need to know to succeed in life is taught to us in educational institutes? Unfortunately not. The
real skills that we need to do well in our daily life are communicating with different personalities
and developing emotional intelligence. We sharpen our emotional intelligence when we learn to
deal with different types of people. These are the skills that draw a line between average and
exceptionally successful people.Like many skills we hone in life, people reading isn’t something
that comes naturally to us. It is an art that is developed through consistent observation, practice
and effort. You need to consciously practice reading people and gain insights into their
personality using the tips mentioned in this handbook. Here is a sneak peek of what you can
expect:Proven strategies for studying a person’s body languageThe body language of
attractionDeciphering types of personalities to better understand peoplePower-packed tips for
communicating with each personality typeNear accurate tips for spotting deception,
manipulation and liesand much, much moreSo, what are you waiting for? Grab your copy today
and dive into the world of human psychology and behavior!
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Guide – Master Speed Reading Anyone, Analysis of Body Language, Personality Types and
Human Psychology.One of the biggest social superpowers you can acquire is the ability to read
and analyze people. It is an invaluable skill that helps you understand the finer shades of a
person’s behavior, personality and communication patterns.You begin to understand what lies
beneath the layers of what they project. People readers almost mentally unmask their subjects to
know their deepest thoughts.Imagine the power of being able to accurately read how people are
feeling and thinking each time? Doesn’t it help you tailor your own responses? Isn’t it helpful
when it comes to forming better social or interpersonal relationships with people?When you
know what people actually are under the surface, you can understand them or relate to them
more effectively.Everything from the way a person walks, to the way he or she speaks, to the



words they use reveals their personality or thought process. This priceless skill can help you
excel in your ability to forge beneficial social interactions. People’s gestures, words, mannerisms
and voice are windows to their soul, which you can peep into with some practice.Why does this
skill give you a distinct and unbeatable advantage? Of course, when you understand your
employees more effectively, you become a better boss. Similarly, when you get clues into the
thought patterns of your children, you become a better parent. How about learning about a
potential client’s thought process during negotiations? Or learning about a potential customer’s
level of interest as a salesperson? You’ll be a mind reader, a clairvoyant (without even needing
the crystal ball and uncomfortable/awkward robe) and a telepathy master. It is nothing but the
magic of psychology. A person is almost always giving out subconscious clues (without even
being aware of it) about his state of mind. At first glance, it might seem that a person is
expressing their real thoughts, but with careful observation one can notice whether that person’s
clues are in totality consistent with each other, and therefore whether that person is being
truthful or not. The subconscious behavior is difficult to mask and often gives away a person’s
true emotions to a trained eye.Developing people reading skills will offer you a unique and
unbeatable advantage to enhance your personal, professional and social life. Not many people
make the effort to acquire this skill, which means you have a clear edge over others.Let’s look at
examples where this skill can serve you well. You are with this hot, attractive person on your first
date together. Closely observing their verbal and nonverbal clues will help you understand
whether he or she is truly into you. You’ll know whether they are genuinely having a good time or
simply waiting for the date to get over. You’ll know if he or she is as much attracted to you as you
are to them. Most importantly, you’ll figure out if they want to meet you again and take things
ahead or simply not see you again for the rest of their life.As one can see, this can be a
tremendous skill to have because it helps one seize potential partners, their personalities and
decide easier whether they are keen enough to pursue a meaningful relationship with.It isn’t a
secret that it’ll be easier to date the right people, respond to your date in a way they appreciate,
build rapport and get to know them even better when you learn to tune in to the clues they offer
through their words and actions.What are the downsides of not learning people reading skills?
Plenty! It can lead to mismatched visions in relationships. We can end up with a lot of
disappointment, hurt and regret. It can hamper our professional development and interpersonal
skills, and it can also cause disturbances in our overall social life. Any area of life is stressful
when you have to deal with another person and just can’t figure them out. The world is becoming
more and more an interconnected web of communication due to the technological finesse we
are experiencing in today’s times. This is the best time to acquire this skill, when the world is
transforming into a global village. Thank you for getting this book, and I hope it will provide you
with the necessary knowledge to become a master people reader.Chapter One: Identifying
Personality Type People analyzing is an intriguing and exciting process. It helps you unlock clues
to a person’s mental process that no one except he or she has access to. You will go into mental
spots that were previously unreachable. What’s the number one tip when it comes to reading or



analyzing people? I’d say do not look for stand-alone or isolated clues. Watch out for a cluster of
clues, while considering the context. People who are feeling cold may hug themselves or cross
their legs and arms. If you’re jumping to conclusions with stand-alone clues, you’ll conclude they
are not open to what you are saying or mistrustful. However, they are simply cold. This leads to a
serious discrepancy between facts and your analysis. You need to understand the person’s
fundamental or basic nature to establish a clear baseline for reading his or her behavior. Ask
yourself questions such as, “Is this the individual’s regular behavior?” Do they generally display
this behavior in a similar situation? What is driving them to act in a specific manner? This helps
make your analysis more foolproof. To make accurate assessments of people while reading
them, look at a cluster of different verbal and nonverbal clues rather than heavily relying on a
single indicator. Also, don’t use people’s situational behavior to determine their overall
personality. For example, a person may come across as increasingly aggressive or dominant
while talking to someone who is bullying their child. This is because their parental instincts are at
play. This person may not possess an aggressive or dominating personality otherwise. Thus,
many times, people’s behavior is contextual. Cluster of Clues Look out for a group of clues if
you want to read a person more accurately. For instance, if you want to establish whether a
person is lying, look at his eye movements, his feet, his speech pattern, the inflection in the
voice, the words or verbal expressions used by him, facial expressions, hand gestures and
more. Observing a bunch of clues gives you a more reliable reading than catching single clues.
When multiple clues point to the same direction, you will be more confident of an accurate
conclusion. Similarly, if you think a person is nervous just because they are twiddling their
thumbs, check for others signs of nervousness such as perspiration, hesitant speech, using gap
fillers and more. For all you know, the person may simply be restless or hyper-energetic by
nature or just plain bored. Avoid making the fallacy of jumping to a conclusion when it comes to
reading body language clues. If a person is stepping back when you confront them with a
question, they could be lying. If their voice quivers while replying and they step back, they are
more likely than not, being deceptive. However, replying in a quivering voice, stepping back and
offering plenty of extra details almost certainly indicates they are lying. See what we did there?
We are just looking for more clues to make an assessment more accurate. For all you know, the
person may be stepping back or shifting their feet because their shoes are uncomfortable.
However, based on this single movement, you may conclude that the person is lying. It is pretty
much the same when you are assessing someone’s overall personality. Don’t make assumptions
based on isolated situations. Observe them in multiple circumstances before coming to a
conclusion about their personality type. The Four Temperaments Theory The four temperaments
theory is a proto psychological concept that talks about four primary personality types. It divides
people based on sanguine, choleric, melancholic and phlegmatic. People with a sanguine
personality are enthusiastic, socially driven and active. Similarly, people with a choleric
personality are impulsive, short-tempered, easily irritable and quick. Melancholic people are
analytical, logical and calm. Similarly, phlegmatic folks are serene and relaxed. Most personality



types are a combination of two or more of these four basic temperaments. The extent to which
each temperament is present in an individual determines their personality. Every person is a
mixture of more or less these four fundamental personality traits. Though the theory that bodily
fluids influence four dominant human personality types was later rejected due to lack of
evidence, a majority of personality classifications use similar categories for classifying
personality types. The DISC Concept The DISC personality classification method is based on
the idea that each person is distinctively different from other people in the way in which they
think and perceive the world. Everyone isn’t similar to us, which is why we’re left wondering what
a person was thinking when they decided to do or saying something. Isn’t it common to say
things like, “Oh, but why did she or he do that?” or, “What was he or she thinking when he or she
did that?” 

As one can see, this can be a tremendous skill to have because it helps one seize potential
partners, their personalities and decide easier whether they are keen enough to pursue a
meaningful relationship with.It isn’t a secret that it’ll be easier to date the right people, respond to
your date in a way they appreciate, build rapport and get to know them even better when you
learn to tune in to the clues they offer through their words and actions.What are the downsides of
not learning people reading skills? Plenty! It can lead to mismatched visions in relationships. We
can end up with a lot of disappointment, hurt and regret. It can hamper our professional
development and interpersonal skills, and it can also cause disturbances in our overall social life.
Any area of life is stressful when you have to deal with another person and just can’t figure them
out. The world is becoming more and more an interconnected web of communication due to the
technological finesse we are experiencing in today’s times. This is the best time to acquire this
skill, when the world is transforming into a global village. Thank you for getting this book, and I
hope it will provide you with the necessary knowledge to become a master people
reader.Chapter One: Identifying Personality Type People analyzing is an intriguing and exciting
process. It helps you unlock clues to a person’s mental process that no one except he or she has
access to. You will go into mental spots that were previously unreachable. What’s the number
one tip when it comes to reading or analyzing people? I’d say do not look for stand-alone or
isolated clues. Watch out for a cluster of clues, while considering the context. People who are
feeling cold may hug themselves or cross their legs and arms. If you’re jumping to conclusions
with stand-alone clues, you’ll conclude they are not open to what you are saying or mistrustful.
However, they are simply cold. This leads to a serious discrepancy between facts and your
analysis. You need to understand the person’s fundamental or basic nature to establish a clear
baseline for reading his or her behavior. Ask yourself questions such as, “Is this the individual’s
regular behavior?” Do they generally display this behavior in a similar situation? What is driving
them to act in a specific manner? This helps make your analysis more foolproof. To make
accurate assessments of people while reading them, look at a cluster of different verbal and
nonverbal clues rather than heavily relying on a single indicator. Also, don’t use people’s



situational behavior to determine their overall personality. For example, a person may come
across as increasingly aggressive or dominant while talking to someone who is bullying their
child. This is because their parental instincts are at play. This person may not possess an
aggressive or dominating personality otherwise. Thus, many times, people’s behavior is
contextual. Cluster of Clues Look out for a group of clues if you want to read a person more
accurately. For instance, if you want to establish whether a person is lying, look at his eye
movements, his feet, his speech pattern, the inflection in the voice, the words or verbal
expressions used by him, facial expressions, hand gestures and more. Observing a bunch of
clues gives you a more reliable reading than catching single clues. When multiple clues point to
the same direction, you will be more confident of an accurate conclusion. Similarly, if you think a
person is nervous just because they are twiddling their thumbs, check for others signs of
nervousness such as perspiration, hesitant speech, using gap fillers and more. For all you know,
the person may simply be restless or hyper-energetic by nature or just plain bored. Avoid making
the fallacy of jumping to a conclusion when it comes to reading body language clues. If a person
is stepping back when you confront them with a question, they could be lying. If their voice
quivers while replying and they step back, they are more likely than not, being deceptive.
However, replying in a quivering voice, stepping back and offering plenty of extra details almost
certainly indicates they are lying. See what we did there? We are just looking for more clues to
make an assessment more accurate. For all you know, the person may be stepping back or
shifting their feet because their shoes are uncomfortable. However, based on this single
movement, you may conclude that the person is lying. It is pretty much the same when you are
assessing someone’s overall personality. Don’t make assumptions based on isolated situations.
Observe them in multiple circumstances before coming to a conclusion about their personality
type. The Four Temperaments Theory The four temperaments theory is a proto psychological
concept that talks about four primary personality types. It divides people based on sanguine,
choleric, melancholic and phlegmatic. People with a sanguine personality are enthusiastic,
socially driven and active. Similarly, people with a choleric personality are impulsive, short-
tempered, easily irritable and quick. Melancholic people are analytical, logical and calm.
Similarly, phlegmatic folks are serene and relaxed. Most personality types are a combination of
two or more of these four basic temperaments. The extent to which each temperament is
present in an individual determines their personality. Every person is a mixture of more or less
these four fundamental personality traits. Though the theory that bodily fluids influence four
dominant human personality types was later rejected due to lack of evidence, a majority of
personality classifications use similar categories for classifying personality types. The DISC
Concept The DISC personality classification method is based on the idea that each person is
distinctively different from other people in the way in which they think and perceive the
world. Everyone isn’t similar to us, which is why we’re left wondering what a person was thinking
when they decided to do or saying something. Isn’t it common to say things like, “Oh, but why
did she or he do that?” or, “What was he or she thinking when he or she did that?” What we are



doing is evaluating a person’s actions based on our personality, without realizing that their
perspectives and thoughts are wired differently from ours. Yes, no one is like you. Notice how
you can say a thing to five different people and elicit five different reactions from them. You said
the same thing, but they all perceived it differently (based on their personality or temperament).
Thus, you’ve got five different reactions to the same question. Think of it this way: There’s a
different chip fitted in the brain of every individual, which helps them perceive and process
information in a manner that is different from others. Take into consideration that different isn’t in
terms of good or bad. It is just different. Everyone is wired differently, which means someone
who is different from you isn’t necessarily bad. He or she just doesn’t see things the way you do
or vice-versa. A lack of understanding of this leads to plenty of heartache and missed
communications goals. It can lead to disappointment and unmet expectations. There is a fairly
simple and effective model for understanding complicated human behavior. It is referred to as
the DISC Model of Human Behavior. It’ll help you understand the minds or personalities of
people to develop more rewarding people skills, which leads to more fulfilling interpersonal and
social relationships. Think how rewarding it would be to minimize conflict in any relationship and
focus on productivity? How about being able to understand or relate to people more
effectively? The DISC model of human behavior is based on a couple of fundamental
observations about people and their behavior. The first observation is that some people are
more outgoing than others. There is an inner motor that drives people to ‘quickly go for the kill,’
while others have a more gradual pace. People are essentially either outgoing or reserved. The
second basic difference is people are either people-centric or task/work-centric. According to
the DISC personality model, we are guided by an external focus that determines our behavior.
While some people are task oriented or action focused, others are more clued in to the people
around them. The four primary personality characteristics identified in the above discussion are
outgoing, reserved, task-oriented and people oriented. Now, each person possesses these
qualities in varying proportions. Using a combination of these four fundamental personalities,
there are four quadrants created to reveal four basic personality types, each of which has
descriptive expressions beginning with D, I, S and C (hence, the name DISC).
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Andrew Medvedev, “My friend recommended me to read this guide. If you want to learn how to
analyse the people, then this book is for you. My friend recommended me to read this guide. And
I want to say, that it is an excellent book for learning some basics about analyzing and
understanding people.The author gives us the information about identifying personality type, the
Myers- Briggs personality classification method, communication strategies based on personality
types, birth order and personality, reading body language clues, 13 expert tips for spotting
deception, the body language of attractions and much more. This book is described in the
simple language and easy to understand. All author's tips and techniques are very informative,
effective and useful. I really got so much new, interesting and important information on all my
questions. I liked this book and would recommend it for those who are interested in this topic
and need more information about this.”

Betty Stevens, “understand how to connect with each type to establish more fulfilling
relationship. People analyzing is an intriguing and exciting process. It helps you unlock clues to a
person’s mental process. This book helps me to avoid making the fallacy of jumping to a
conclusion when it comes to reading body language clues and that when multiple clues point to
the same direction, you will be more confident of an accurate conclusion. Also, not to make
assumptions based on isolated situations. Since each personality type has unique
characteristics and areas of focus, for me, it is important to understand how to connect with each
type to establish more fulfilling relationships.I learned about the personality type, what drives
them and how to connect with them more effectively. I didn't know that there are several other
personality classification methods that can be used for determining an individual’s general
persona.”

Ebook Tops Reader, “5 stars. This book is really wow!This book offers well rounded discussion
on all territories of analyzing people and teaches us how to improve, analyze our weakness to
overcome fear.This book helps me to avoid making the fallacy of jumping to a conclusion when it
comes to reading body language clues and that when multiple clues point to the same
direction.over all great book.i highly recommended  this book .”

Lisa, “Great but very basic. I've always been very interested in psychology and human behavior;
I'm also a TV writer, so it's great to have a basic knowledge now that I can build on by reading
other/more books on the subject. Don't expect any in-depth details, though, because you're not
gonna find them -- it really is what it says: a master speed guide of human behavior -- and like I
said, pretty basic.”

Holly, “Great for beginners. Informative, interesting, and comprehensive; this book offers insight
into some practical techniques that anyone can easily learn and develop over consistent



practice.”

Apurbo, “Good Book. I really enjoyed reading this book , full of good information. I definitely
recommend this book to anyone who want a better understanding of people.”

The book by David Clark has a rating of  5 out of 3.9. 30 people have provided feedback.
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